








The Honorable Sam Liccardo, Mayor and
Members of the City Council
City of San José
200 East Santa Clara Street
San Jose, CA 95113

August 27, 2021

Dear Mayor Liccardo and Councilmembers,

Fight for $15 is writing to urge San José City Council to approve the staff recommended
funding allocation from the Community Benefit payment on August 31, 2021. These
funds would be essential for the protection of working families and people of color in
San José, especially those hit by economic impacts of COVID-19.

We endorse the proposed allocation of funds, as they address the urgency of
community stabilization and affordable housing preservation. With the uncertainty
brought on by the COVID-19 pandemic, working people have added challenges in
attaining job security and affordable housing. Mounting stress of paying increasingly
back rent and keeping up with our city’s already high rents has left some working
families in debt and in danger of being pushed out of their communities. By designating
a significant amount of these early funds toward tenant and landlord outreach around
available rent relief, the city could promote the equitable dissemination of resources to
these families.

In addition to supporting immediate anti-displacement efforts, these funds strengthen
the capacity for supporting long-term community stabilization goals. Strategies to invest
in building the capacity of tenant organizing and community land trusts to support the
preservation of naturally occurring affordable housing has never been more essential.

The Community Benefits with the Downtown West project provides a powerful
opportunity to shape the future landscape of San José and the wellbeing of valued
communities that reside here. We applaud the City Council collaboration around this
fund and urge councilmembers to approve the recommended allocation. Thank you.

Sincerely,  Maria Maldonado




